HEADQUARTERS LAWSON GENERAL HOSPITAL WiS:g
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
ATLANTA, GEORGIA

Dec. 17, 1942

Brig. Gen. Fred W. Rankin
C/o The Surgeon General
War Department
Washington, D. C.

My dear General:

Please accept my heartiest congratulations on your
promotion. The position which you hold in civilian life
and your present assignment and character of the work you
are doing in the Army justly deserve it.

Hope you will be able to pay us another visit some
time soon.

With best regards and the compliments of the season,
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W. L. SHEEP
Brig. Gen., Med t.,
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